
 

 

 
         Date: 5 Dec 2024 
 

 

The KJS PTA is extremely excited to share with you, in collaboration with City’super and LOG-ON, 4 
days of special discounts to help with your Christmas shopping needs!! 

  

This offer is exclusive to the families and staff of KJS and is available from Monday 9 December to 
Thursday 12 December at their Harbour City and Airside stores. Online shopping will not be included 
in this offer. 

  

KJS PTA is proud and delighted to arrange this for our school community, so hurry and get all your 
holiday food, drinks and gifts with the discounts.  

  

Simply show this original App message at check out OR your KJS staff card to access the discounts. 
Important to note that check out must be done at counters manned by check out staff as self 
checkout will not be applicable to the discounts. Terms and conditions apply, please see the details 
on the poster. 

  

Enjoy your shopping! 

Kowloon Junior School PTA 

December 2024 
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https://splat.kjs.edu.hk/pluginfile.php/1/local_mis/bulletin/570/416/(PTA)%20City%20Super%20LogOn%20Discount%20Dec%202024.pdf

